From: Alex Richards [mailto:arichards@nerdwallet.com]

Sent: Monday, October 09, 2017 11:18 AM

To: Cornell-Brown, Rowan <rowan.cornell-brown@vermont.gov>
Subject: Re: Public Records Request

Hi, Rowan:

Thanks very much for your email. Let's proceed with the request; please let me know the preferred way to pay for these
items.

Thanks again,
Alex

Alex Richards
arichards@nerdwallet.com

(702) 606-4519

@alexrichards





